
 

 

 

 
 

14 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Online Learning - Student Engagement 
 
Each week we will be monitoring your child’s engagement with their remote learning.  We will be doing 
this in a variety of ways which will include: 

 Attendance to live lessons 
 Completion of work set in lessons 
 Assessments 
 Evidence of work completed at home (e.g. photographs of work) 
 Quizzes / questionnaires etc 

 
For students who are struggling to access or submit work, there are three “how to” guides that may be 
helpful. The links for these guides were sent out to you yesterday, but are included again now for your 
reference: 
 
How access and submit work on the Google Classroom on laptops and PCs 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12eSJZJ_MTb0B_7FKMOh_AN2RXj870SSA/view?usp=sharing  
 
How access and submit work on the Google Classroom on Android devices 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-SG1O1HeJE7O3H-8037Xovg5UwTWDKCB/view?usp=sharing 
 
How access and submit work on the Google Classroom on Apple devices 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uBSVyhCGgdglF1L_5TT5CknzhWTBPKj9/view?usp=sharing  
 
Each week we will contact you if we don’t feel that your child is engaging well enough with their learning 
and also if we are extremely happy with the engagement your child has shown. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Carol Hubbard – Deputy Headteacher 
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